December 5, 2007

Carol Ann Jessup

Environmental Planner

Hydro One Networks Inc.

483 Bay Street, TCT14

Toronto, Ontario

M5G 2P5

Dear Carol Ann Jessup,

RE: Better Public Consultation on the Placement of the Proposed Third Transmission Line Through West Grey – No Support for the Proposed New Line Route Refinement Options Around Hanover through West Grey
Please be advised that West Grey Council, at its meeting held on December 3, 2007, passed the following resolution:


“RESOLVED THAT, the Council of the Municipality of West Grey make request to Hydro One to have more or better public consultation on the placement of the proposed third transmission line through West Grey;
AND FURTHER THAT, the Municipality of West Grey does not support the proposed new line route refinement options around Hanover through West Grey.”

West Grey Council made it clear at this meeting that it is essential that Hydro One conduct better public consultation with regard to the placement of the proposed third transmission line through West Grey.  West Grey Council also emphasized that it does not support the proposed new line route refinement options that route around the Town of Hanover through West Grey.
A response with regard to this correspondence would be appreciated.

Yours truly,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY CHRISTINE ROBINSON
Christine Robinson

Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk

The Municipality of West Grey
